
Death of a Director 
 
It is with great regret that the Board of North Atlantic Smaller Companies 
Investment Trust plc reports that Charles Irby passed away yesterday.   
 
On behalf of the Company and its shareholders the Board would like to express 
its recognition and gratitude for his outstanding dedication over many years of 
service as a director.  
 


